
February 15, 2013

REMINDER
Notice to All Residents

3777 Independence Avenue
Riverdale, New York

Re: Exterminator Service Hours 

Dear Residents:

Please be reminded that we have a contract with Suburban Pest Control, an 
exterminating company.

Suburban visits our property every 2nd & 4th Tuesday of the month between 
the hours of 9am – 11am (which will take effect 10/1/12).

If you require services please sign up with the Doorman and make sure 
access into your apartment is provided.  

We encourage all Residents to participate in the basic exterminating services 
which are provided free of charge.

Suburban can be reached at 1-914-375-0811.

Sincerely yours,
GOODMAN MANAGEMENT CO., INC.
A/A/F 3777 INDEPENDENCE CORP.


